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CALL for n. 4 VISITING POSITIONS  
at the DEPARTMENT in ECONOMICS and FINANCE  

in ACADEMIC YEAR 2024/2025 
 -decision of the Board of the Department taken on December 19, 2023 and on March 12, 2024- 

 
The Department of Economics and Finance of the University of Rome Tor Vergata 
invites distinguished professors, preferably from foreign University, to apply for a 
visiting position.  
The purpose of the Visiting Professorship Program (ViPP) is to raise the University’s 
international profile through the development of teaching and research cooperation.  
 
Tor Vergata welcomes applications for 4 Visiting positions, as follows:  
- n. 1 Long Visiting positions; 
- n. 3 Short Visiting positions. 
 
Visiting Professors: activity and period 
Visiting professors are expected to carry out research activities in cooperation with 
students, researchers, and professors of the Tor Vergata academic community.  
The visitor will formulate a teaching proposal for a series of seminars at the Ph.D. in 
Economics and Finance over a minimum of two weeks.  
 

 The Long Visiting Professors are expected to spend at least four weeks at Tor 
Vergata University of Rome, and give seminars for 12 hours over at least two 
weeks. The Department will award an all-inclusive maintenance grant of 
6.000,00 euros. Any additional costs will be covered by the visitors themselves.  

 
 The Short Visiting Professors are expected to spend at least two weeks at Tor 

Vergata University of Rome, and give seminars for at least 6 hours. The 
Department will award an all-inclusive maintenance grant of 4.000,00 euros. 
Any additional costs will be covered by the visitors themselves.  

 
Applicants are required to indicate in the application the favorite visiting period within 
the academic year 2024/2025, in Spring 2025 (January – June 2025).  
 
Applicants are required to send to visiting@def.uniroma2.it an updated CV, the 
teaching proposal for the PhD series of seminars, and Annex A for the acknowledgment 
of the privacy policy (“Privacy Policy Disclosure_n9_selection and contract 
assignment”). 
 
In case no applications will be submitted or will be suitable for the Long Visiting positions, 
the Selection Committee can decide to assign the amount of the vacant positions to 
increase the number of Short positions available. 
 
Timeline 
















